





RHAN A: Manylion cysylitu

PART A: Contact details

Eich manylion/manylion eich cleient Manylion yr asiant (os
Your details / your client’s details ydynt yn berthnasol)
Agent’s details (if
relevant)
Enw ' !
Name Mavoaret Kiight |
Teitl swydd (lle y bo'n (/
| berthnasol)
Job title (where relevant) __J ;4 -
ge,% liadAlle y be'nm a /i d of landl 1,_“5[{9“,
e s0l). .
/gam;ahon (where 26 I“ 6 2I3l1e
| levant) —
Cyfeiriad 2274 Camamman. f
Address |
SALY 1AF
Rl o 1=
Telephone no ‘ J
E-bost
Email address
Liofnoawyd
Signed
' Dyddiad

Date

RHAN B: Eich sylw
PART B: Your representation

Eich enw / sefydliad

Your name / organisation

1. Ar ba ran/rannau o’r Cynilun {neu ddogfennau ategol) rydych yn rhoi
sylwadau?

1. Which part(s) of the Plan (or supporting documents) are you commenting
on?

























From: margaret
Sent: 10 April 2023 10:38

7o I

Subject: Objections

Mrs Margaret Knight
277a Cwmamman Road
Glanamman
SA182AF

9/04/23

For the Attention of The Planning Officer
Carmarthenshire County Council

Obijection to potential LDP - Land off Cwmamman Road, Glanamman
Grid reference 266436:213116

Dear Sir/Madam
With reference to the above I wish to raise in the following objections to this land being adopted

as a LDP.
Advertising boards have already been erected and the services of an Estate Agent engaged,
these boards state various size houses, bungalows and fully serviced plots are, ‘coming soon’.
Grossly misleading advertising. No planning permission has even been applied for to date.
There were always serious concerns regarding any possible development of this land resulting
in Carmarthenshire County Council refusing planing permission E/21000 in 2009. Although
after a second appeal permission was upheld in 2011 (obviously now expired) the Welsh
Assembly attached lengthy conditions to be strictly adhered to for the future.
PP/M6825/A/11/2143981. ~&—

~Twish to draw your attention to everal such items listed below. The document demanded a Full
Intrusive Mining Legacy Survey.
This land is of major concern geologically due to historical mining activities with shallow mine
working under.
In 1999 it was necessary to demolish a bungalow due to uneconomical
repair of its subsidence. The Consulting Engineers acting on behalf of the Coal Authority
concluded the subsidence was caused by shallow workings beneath the property, ...upward
migration of weakened strata overlying collapsed old mine workings most likely caused by
water from surface runoff following a pathway along the rock head.
Another condition states hedgerows were to be maintained, already some have been ripped out.
This land has lain undisturbed for many many years and because of its uniquely wet state is
supporting its own Ecco system. A full and in-depth survey must be therefore be carried out
before any disturbance takes place.
[ have grave concerns regarding the access road on and off the site which will bring increased
traffic to an already busy road. This section of the road has a history of minor traffic accidents.
I will also add my concerns regarding the use of the farm track adjacent to 277 Cwmamman
Road and Ty'n y Wern Vestry the track leads to Ty'n y Wern Farm and runs in front of my

bungalow.
It is also possible to access the field in question via this track and has already been used ona

least two occasions to my knowledge to transport plant machinery to to the field in order to
clear a hedgerow.















